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OFFICE OF THE ENVIRONMENTAL COMMISSIONER

Managing Director
Stone Africa (Pty) Ltd
P. O Box 1204
Walvis Bay

Namibia

Dear Sir

SUBJECT: ENVIRONMENTAL CLEARANCE FOR THE PROPOSED INTERNAL BOUNDARY

ADJUSTMENTS FOR THE MINING LICENSES (MLS) NOS. 120, 121 AND 123 FOR POSSIBLE
MINING OF SULPHITES AND ASSOCIATED MINERALS

The Environmental Impact Assessment made a satisfactory analysis of environmental issues. The

Environmental Management Plan contains adequate provisions for control and monitoring, especially
on flora and fauna destruction.

This letter serves as an environmental clearance for the proposed adjustment of internal boundary and
proposed mining operations. However, this clearance letter does not hold the Ministry of
Environment and Tourism accountable for any misleading information provided, nor any adverse

eftects that may arise from these activities. Instead, full accountability rests with Stone Africa (Pty)
Ltd and their Consultants.

This environmental clearance is valid for the proposed mining period, unless withdrawn by this
office.

Yours sincerely, 7% piBag 133086
i Winghoek, Namibie
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